
 

 
 

RESIDENT ENGAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

When:  Tuesday, October 1, 2024, at 5:00 pm 
Where:  The Kitchen 
 

Call to Order: 5:05 – Those present were: Rhonda S., Alice A., Barbara N., and Ellen K. 
 
Old/Unfinished Business: 
 

• Welcome Tote/Basket: Went over residents who have received baskets. Make sure we have accurate 
amount spent for this coming year’s budget to submit. Went over any new residents and any we may 
have missed. We have some homes finishing up being built. A few new residents were sent over from 
Rhonda in the last few weeks. 

• Newsletter:  Discussed this month’s edition and what we want to feature for November. We can pick out 
a fun event in the Valley and feature? This could be Carbondale Turkey Trot (Barbara New to write this). 
This could also be giving back and feature local areas in the Valley and also for Hurricane victims. We also 
have Board positions opening, the website classified page, Club news can feature end of season stuff, 
“Spookiest House Contest” to have again. Rhonda to buy GC from White House and budget is $100. We 
also had information about a Toy Drive from last year to look at. We could put something in again about 
the Bronco get-together at the Kitchen. 

• Rules and Regs:  Barbara is working on article for this section. We may not have one for November.  
• Social/Club: We may have a few Bronco games at The Kitchen this season to include. More information to 

follow. Maybe have Danette write up something as she went and knows more. 
• Website:  Discuss any issues, updates or changes to be made. Showed mock-up of the Ironbridge 

Classified page to feature business and services that our neighbors provide. Only one response. This can 
be dental, law firm, eyelash extensions, realtor, dog walking, baby sitting or water plants. This is free 
advertising to support each other! We may not have enough to have a page. 

• List of Businesses: Ellen has some still to feature but may need more in the future. Think of those we have 
not featured.  

• New Resident List: Still trying to get new residents to respond to Barbara for the “Meet Your New 
Neighbor”.  The Team is helping to stay organized for Welcome Baskets and Who to Feature in the 
Newsletter. A few new names for Barbara, Danelle and Ellen came in this month. 

 

New Business: Send “Spookiest House Contest” Flyer reminder again October 15th! Get GC from White House. 
 

Action Items: Alice to work on information about the Transfer Fee Ballot and anything needed and Snow 
Removal Policy. Need Updated Contact List. Get all information to Roz by the 24th. Work on 2025 Committee 
Budget! 
 

Adjourn: Adjourned at 6:27 


